
THE STONE SOUP SESSIONS 

!

LET’S GET COOKING!! 

NEXT SESSION: SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2015 

For decades, the Austin area has been rich in musical events and sharings.  These have 
included sessions for Celtic music, old time string band, blues, bluegrass, Cajun and song 
sessions to name a few.  However, with the exception of eclectic performances at open 
mikes and special festivals such as the AFTM Midwinter event and the  Texas Music 
Museum World Music Festival, there has not been a session for all musicians and singers 
to come together to mix it all up and enlighten and inspire one another.  

The Stone Soup Sessions, a collaboration between the Austin Friends of Traditional 
Music and the Texas Music Museum, Are held every third Sunday from 2-5 pm. Parking is 
free and is available to all Stone Soup musicians and visitors.  The event is designed to 
offer an opportunity for Central Texas area traditional musicians of all genres to come 
together and share their songs and tunes. 

The event will take place at the Texas Music Museum, 1109 E 11th St, Austin TX and is free 
of charge and open to the public.  All traditional musicians are invited to participate and 
interested listeners are invited to enjoy the session.   

The format for the session will be as follows:  Musicians will sit in a circle and each in turn 
will be invited to share a song or tune of their choice.  They may have others join in or opt 
for a solo performance.  For more information, please contact the facilitator, David 
Polacheck at polacheckdavid@gmail.com or 512 750 8142. 
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